
Easter well wishes from the Premier of the Free State
As citi zens from all over the province embark on long journeys to various desti nati ons for the Easter weekend, I urge all of them 
to be safe on the roads and most importantly, not to drink and drive. The safety of our people remains paramount. All road users 
should observe rules of the road and respect one another as we anti cipate experiencing high traffi  c volumes on our roads during 
the Easter weekend. 

Ke le lakaletsa barapeli, batsamai, le baeti  bohle, maeto a monate a bolokehileng le a tletseng kgotso ka nako ena ya Paseka. 

E. S. Magashule


